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For the attention of Elaine Quigley

This Committee acts on behalf of the Council for British Archaeology in respect of Listed buildings
and Applications within the Greater London area. The Committee discussed the above case in depth at its
meeting on Tuesday, 26 July 2016 and made the following comments:

» It was noted that (a) the listed facade was unaffected by the proposals and (b) that most of the
interiors were subject to remodelling/renovation in the mid-1960s;

e The Committee would prefer secondary glazing to the rear windows rather than the proposed double
glazing;

o Objections were raised to the excavation to increase storage in the original vaults with the
subsequent loss of historic fabric.

Vicki Fox (Hon. Secretary)
LAMAS - Historic Buildings & Conservation Committee



